
 
 

Public Consultation 
 

Proposed Cultural Development Policy for the City of 
Montréal 

 
At the request of the Executive Committee of the City of Montréal, the Office de consultation publique de 
Montréal (OCPM) will hold a consultation on the proposed Cultural Development Policy for the City of 
Montréal. 
 
PURPOSE OF THE CONSULTATION 
 
The proposed Cultural Development Policy focuses on five major areas: making culture available to all 
residents, improving the “cultural quality” of the living environment, supporting arts and culture, promoting 
Montréal, and ensuring the co-operation of the various players. 
 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETINGS 
 
The OCPM invites all interested persons and organizations to participate in the following consultation 
meetings: 
 
Information sessions and question period:  
 
 
Date Location 

 
January 19, 2005 
7:00 p.m. 

Centre d’éducation des adultes (CEDA) 
2515 Delisle Street 
(Lionel-Groulx metro)  

January 24, 2005 
7:00 p.m.  

Centre Leonardo Da Vinci 
8350 Lacordaire Street, Room 8 
(Saint-Léonard) 

January 25, 2005 
7:00 p.m.  

Centre de loisirs Saint-Laurent 
1375 Grenet Street, Room A 136 
(Côte-Vertu metro) 

January 26, 2005 
7:00 p.m. 

OCPM 
1550 Metcalfe Street, 14th Floor 
(Peel metro) 

 
The following sessions are reserved for the filing of briefs and hearing of persons and organizations 
wishing to express an opinion: 
 
Date Location 

 
February 21 and 22, 2005 OCPM 

1550 Metcalfe Street, 14th Floor 
(Peel metro) 
 

 
Additional meetings may be held as required. 



DOCUMENTATION 
 
Persons and organizations interested in reviewing the proposed Cultural Development Policy for the City 
of Montréal are invited to do so, as of today, during usual business hours, at: 
 
� Borough and Accès Montréal offices 
� City of Montréal public libraries 
 
All documentation pertaining to the proposed policy and to this consultation is available at: 
 
� The Office de consultation publique de Montréal, 1550 Metcalfe Street, Suite 1414, and on its Web 

site:  www.ocpm.qc.ca  
 
Montréal public libraries offer free Internet access. 
 
Persons and organizations wishing to express an opinion or to file a brief on the proposed Policy are 
invited to register and to submit, by February 11, 2005, eight hard copies and an electronic version of 
their brief at the offices of the OCPM. 
 
 
Information:  Stéphanie Espach 

(514) 872-8818 
E-mail: culture.ocpm@ville.montreal.qc.ca 

 
 
 
Montréal, December 8, 2004 
 


